
This was the position of the headquarter’s Office
of the National Union of Tenants of Nigeria’s that 
was destroyed by the state government to pave 
way for the Silverbird project.

The totality of this environment was predominantly a residential area 
occupied by a family strength of no fewer than ten thousand persons 
and were all rendered homeless following the demolition on 9/02/09.  

This premises were occupied partly by churches and partly by secondary
and nursery/primary school children, who were all forced to stop school
following the demolition on 9th February 2009 to pave to pave way for the
Silverbird project.

This area covers the Njemanze waterfront with a population 
of more than 50,000 families and is to be demolished as from
April 2009 to pave way for the silverbird project.

This area covers the Abonnema Wharf Community with population 
of more than 80,000 families and is to be equally demolished as from
April 2009 to pave way for the f the silverbird project

This is the Abonnema Wharf Road, to which the Azikiwe and Iloabuchi Streets are to 
be dualized and linked to serve as an entry point by the Silverbird customers.  
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